## General Faculty Meeting Christopher Newport University April 19, 2005 12:15, SC 150

## Minutes

Pete Knipp, Acting Faculty Senate President, called the meeting to order at 12:20 p.m., and since a quorum was present, entertained a motion to certify the graduates. Moved/seconded. Vote: Unanimous.

Dr. Knipp then introduced Dr. Virginia Purtle to update the faculty on the efforts of the Retention Planning Team, an initiative that began in the Faculty Senate early last year. Dr. Purtle provided a summary of the RPT's goals and actions to date. This summary is available: <a href="https://www.cnu.edu/facsen/04\_05/misc/rtp.doc">www.cnu.edu/facsen/04\_05/misc/rtp.doc</a>

Faculty members expressed concerns over diversity recruitment and minority enrollments, and hoped that the RPT efforts might assist the university in these areas.

The meeting adjourned at 12:50 p.m.